
 

February 4
th

, 2013 

 

To: Patricia Wren, Program Director 

 Department of Health Sciences 

 

From: Graham Cassano, Chair 

 University Assessment Committee 

 

Subject: Reply to Master of Public Health Program Assessment Plan (submitted 9/1/2012) 

Revisions 

 

 

 

Thank you for submitting your revised Master of Public Health Program assessment plan 

originally dated 9/1/2012, and revised 1/25/2013. The University Assessment Committee 

(UAC) had already reviewed the plan, and approved it contingent upon the agreed upon 

revisions.  

 

Thank you for your timely response to these issues. The UAC is pleased with the revisions 

provided. 

 

Your assessment report will be due February 15, 2015, with all future assessment reports due 

on a 2-year cycle.  Please consult the OU Assessment website at www.oakland.edu for an 

updated schedule, copies of reporting forms, and copies of forms detailing the criteria the 

UAC uses to review assessment plans and reports. 

 

If your faculty would like further meetings with members of the UAC, please do not hesitate 

to contact me. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: UAC files 

 Kenneth Hightower, Dean, Health Sciences 

 Susan Awbrey, Interim Vice President for Academic Affairs and Provost 

http://www.oakland.edu/

